
From: Nathan Vatter <Nathan.Vatter@tn.gov>!
Date: January 3, 2014 10:26:16 AM EST!
To: 'Gene Burr' <geneburr@comcast.net>, Mike Russell <Mike.Russell@tn.gov>!
Cc: Tracie Widner <Tracie.Widner@tn.gov>, "John Sexton 
(John.Sexton@knoxcounty.org)" <John.Sexton@knoxcounty.org>, Jim Snowden 
<jim.snowden@knoxcounty.org>, "MPercy@cityofknoxville.org" 
<MPercy@cityofknoxville.org>, Mark Nagi <Mark.Nagi@tn.gov>, Kristin Qualls 
<Kristin.Qualls@tn.gov>!
Subject: Spot Safety project at Maloney Rd. & Alcoa Hwy.!!
Mr. Burr,!!
The Project has been awarded to contract and the project currently has an estimated 
completion date of 7/31/2014.!!
Next, a preconstruction meeting will be scheduled.  During this meeting a start date for 
construction activities will be selected and schedule for construction activities would be 
discussed.  This meeting includes the contractor, utilities owners, and TDOT staff.  This 
meeting will likely take place towards the end of this month.  !!
Due to the nature of this project, TDOT may provide additional public notices through 
our Community Relations Office to ensure the public is aware of the project as well. 
 Thanks for your continued support of safety project on our highways.!!
Attached is a conceptual plan for the improvements being made at this location.!!
Nathan Vatter, P.E.!
TDOT Region 1 Traffic!
7345 Region Lane!
Knoxville, TN 37901!
Tel: (865) 594-2456!
Fax: (865) 594-3948!
E-mail: Nathan.Vatter@TN.Gov !!
-----Original Message-----!
From: Gene Burr [mailto:geneburr@comcast.net] !
Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2014 5:20 PM!
To: Nathan Vatter; Mike Russell!
Subject: Spot Safety project at Maloney Rd. & Alcoa Hwy.?!!
Nathan and Mike - Please advise us with the Lakemoor Hills neighborhood association 
when you expect the Spot Safety project  at Maloney Rd. to be bid and construction 
start, so we can let folks know what to expect. I may be mistaken, but recall March of 
2014 as the start date.             thanks  /   Gene Burr!!
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